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· MEETING- The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held  on Tuesday, March 11. The meeting will be held at the UAW Local 647 union hall, located at 10020 Reading Road, Evendale, Ohio. The 2nd shift will meet at 1:00 PM ( Bylaw Change), 1st and 3rd shifts meet at3:30.
· ELECTRIC SAFETY RECORDER- Donna Reid has been appointed as the Electricians Safety Recorder.
· OSHA COMPLIANCE COORDINATOR-  Butch Hennika has been appointed as the OSHA Compliance Coordinator.
· IAM, UAW, AND GE BASS TOURNAMENT- Plans are in the works for a Bass Tournament, with the proceeds benefitting a local Veterans group. The tentative date is July 26 at White Oak Creek. Mark your calendars. More details as they come available.
· NEW STEWARDS- Welcome to all the new Stewards. Thank You for representing our Members.
· OT PHONE NUMBERS- Make sure our Members have the proper number on file to be called for overtime. Some recent issues have cropped up.

“ We can either have democracy in this country or we can have great wealth concentrated in the hands of the few; but we can’t have both.”  Supreme Court Justice Louis Brandeis

Respectfully  Submitted,
Dan Havlin, Communicator
IAM Local 912









To be added to the IAM mailing list, log on to: www.iamll912.org

